
Elementary Occasional Teachers’ Health & Safety Training

The Upper Grand District School Board will be running a half day paid professional 
development session for all elementary occasional teachers. It is imperative that 
you attend this training. The Safe School Legislation requires that employees 
receive training in workplace violence and harassment. 

Monday April 25, 2016
At: John Black P.S. 150 Lamond St. Fergus

AM Registration: 8:30am Session: from 9:00am-12:00noon

PM Registration: 12:00noon Session: from 12:30pm-3:30pm

All Upper Grand elementary daily occasional teachers, are invited to attend a half 
day paid professional development session. Topics include: the new violence 
notification process, concussions, slips, trips, and falls and other health and safety 
topics. There will also be a Q&A session.

You must RSVP by April 18th Contact: Melissa Cranley by email (
Melissa.cranley@ugdsb.on.ca)   or by phone 519 822-4420 ext. 537. 
State which session you are planning to attend, AM or PM.

Light refreshments will be provided. We look forward to seeing everyone there.
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